The ‘o5 Trio

RMOUR Institute had at one time a good sized mandolin and glee club.
This, however, gradually dropped out of existence. At a Y. M. C. A.
handshake, in the fall of this school year, another one was started.

This club furnished the music at the Freshman smoker. In time the interest

abated and the members withdrew, until only three juniors remained. They

have adopted the name of ‘‘The ’05 Trio.”” So far their main object has
been to practice merely for amusement, but now a few dates are appearing
upon the pages of its ‘“big’’ ledger. Watch for us next year, for we wilil

be in evidence, as it is going to be our last chance to represent Armour.

133



